
 




 






Central Valley Regional Water Quality Control Board 

6 October 2023 

David De Groot 
Tule Basin Water Quality Coalition 
324 South Santa Fe Street, Suite A 
Visalia, CA 93292 

APPROVAL OF THE TULE BASIN WATER QUALITY COALITION PESTICIDE 

MONITORING PROTOCOL PROPOSAL FOR THE 2024 WATER YEAR 

Thank you for submitting the 2024 Water Year Pesticide Monitoring Proposal for the 
Tule Basin Water Quality Coalition. The proposed pesticides were identified based on 
guidance provided in the Pesticide Evaluation Protocol (PEP) as required by section 
111.B.2. of the Monitoring and Reporting Program (MRP) Attachment B to Order R5-
2013-0120-09. 

Water Board staff have determined that the proposal complies with the MRP 
requirements. Pesticides were identified using the approved PEP, and the proposed 
monitoring schedule is consistent with the requirements of the Order. 

I approve the proposal for pesticide monitoring to be completed for water year 2024. If 
you have any questions or comments regarding this approval letter, please contact 
Chris Jimmerson by phone at (916) 464-4859 or by email at 
chris.jimmerson@waterboards.ca.gov. 

 
For Patrick Pulupa 
Executive Officer 

MARK BRADFORD, CHAIR I PATRICK PuLUPA, Esa., EXECUTIVE OFFICER 
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